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Grace & Haley



INT. LAWYER’S OFFICE - DAY

HALEY listens to GRACE.

GRACE
I was on one of my walks.

HALEY
One of your walks.

GRACE
Yes. One of my walks. That's what I 
do. That's how I ground myself. I 
walk. Is that really so difficult 
to comprehend?

HALEY
That you happened to ground 
yourself by walking within 
footsteps of your husband's 
bludgeoned-to-death lover. Yeah, it 
bumps me. I'm not saying it's bad. 
Perhaps I could suggest that you 
killed her? Did you?

GRACE
Are you making a joke?

HALEY
I don't make jokes. I'm not funny. 
Luckily for you, not Jonathan... 
the police have more images of you 
grounding yourself, walking, after 
the time of death. You're no longer 
on their radar as a suspect. But 
they still think you're 
withholding.

GRACE
Why?

HALEY
Because it's what rich, entitled 
people do when threatened. They 
conceal the ugly truths, to protect 
themselves, their family units, 
their places in society. Their 
public image. And they think they 
can get away with it, because 
they're rich.

GRACE
I'm not withholding.



HALEY
Whether you are or not... Eyes 
here, please. Don't do it with me. 
Ever. Anything else? Apart from 
your grounding walkabout. Any more 
secrets?

GRACE
No.

HALEY
Tell me more about Elena's husband. 
You said that he struck you as 
volatile.

GRACE
Very.

HALEY
How very?

GRACE
Just... very.

HALEY
That's not terribly specific. Are 
we talking about something more 
than that? Come on. Give it the old 
trained clinical psychologist try.

GRACE
Why are you testing me?

HALEY
Because this case may come down to 
you. And before I put you on the 
stand, I have to kick the tires.

GRACE
On the stand? No. No. I'm not going 
on the stand.
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